
June 13th 2007 
  
Dave, 
  
Greg and I would like to thank you very much for your outstanding customer service and 
for finding a solution to our patio dilemma. We are very pleased with the outcome and 
look forward to working with you again on our next project. You were prompt, 
reliable, and meticulous with your work. We will be happy to pass out your cards to our 
friends and neighbors. 
  
Best Regards, 
  
Kim & Greg Hodson 
1212 Buena Park Dr  
Frisco, Tx 
 


